
VILLAGE COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS  
July 6, 2022 

 
The Lincoln Village Council met on Wednesday July 6th at 7 p.m. at the Village Hall.  
The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.  Those in attendance 
included President Phillips, Treasurer Mahalak, Clerk Somers and Council 
Members Durham, Healy, Lucas, Schick, Somers and Wambold.  Lenny Avery of 
the ACCOA appeared before the board to let them know that a grant has been 
allocated in the amount of 12.5 Million Dollars. The grant funds are coming from 
the State of Michigan’s’ General Fund.  It will be used for creating affordable 
housing in Alcona County as well as other needed services.   The minutes of the 
June meeting were approved on a motion from Wambold with support from 
Somers.  The Treasurer’s report was approved subject to audit on a motion from 
Schick with support from Wambold.  The bills were approved on a motion from 
Durham with support from Wambold.  Rich Castle from Consumers Energy gave 
an update on Electric Car Charging Stations.  He advised that we contact 
Consumers Energy to set an appointment if/when a site is decided on for the 
Village.  Warren MacNeill asked about having a few nights of band music in the 
downtown region during the summer.  Council Members are looking forward to 
welcoming something new to the community.  A letter of resignation was 
received from Pat Somers effective July 7, 2022.  A motion to accept Pats 
resignation was made by Wambold with support from Durham.  Debbie Lucas will 
be replacing Bill Putsky on the Human Resources Committee.   A blueprint of the 
proposed pavilion is being drawn up.  A meeting for the Pavilion grant project is 
planned for Thursday night.  A meeting is planned for the Planning Committee on 
July 18th.   An updated tax abatement policy for the RRC is being worked on by 
President Phillips.  Mahalak gave the Zoning report.  Gary Graves gave the 
maintenance report.  He has been working on a lot of projects and has a helper 
for the summer.  The sewer report was given.  Schick asked for permission for the 
Lincoln Lions to hold their annual car show on August 26/27th.  A motion was 
made by Healy with support from Wambold to allow the Lincoln Lions to hold 
their car show on August 26/27th.  A motion to adjourn was made by Healy with 
support from Schick.   
Linda K. Somers 
Village Clerk 


